From: Matthew Bradley

To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;
John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org

Subject: San Luis Obispo County Air Pollution Control District Public Comment

Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 12:18:12 PM

TO:

secretary @ resources.ca.gov
Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov
Mat.Fuzie @parks.ca.gov
John.Ainsworth @ coastal.ca.gov
info @slocleanair.org
jim@oceanodunes.org

RE: San Luis Obispo County Air Pollution Control District Public Comment

Hello,

| understand there is a public comment meeting on Wednesday, March 21 regarding the air
quality complaint against the Oceano Dunes SVRA. As | am unable to attend in person, | will

share my input below.

As taxpayers, California residents, and citizens who enjoy the recreational opportunities of
the SVRA, the public at large is entitled to answers to the following questions:

e What independent research has confirmed the validity of silica coming from
the SVRA?

e What impact does the marine biological material coming from the ocean
have on all the air monitoring data?

e What percentage of dust is coming from the SVRA?

e Were the SVRA to be closed, what is the impact in terms of jobs lost to
SLO county?

e What new tax revenue is being proposed to offset the community’s
economic losses resulting from an SVRA closure?

Thank you for your time and | look forward to your response.
Sincerely,

Matthew Bradley
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